
 

 

CENTRAL BANK OF SOLOMON ISLANDS 

REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

CBSI Head Office Extension 
 

The Central Bank of Solomon Islands (CBSI) is proposing to extend its current Head Office 

Building, and invites eligible and reputable firms to provide Project Management Consultancy 

Services. The consultancy firm will be required to provide consultancy services from the 

design stage to project completion.  

 

This activity requires consulting firms with Architectural and Engineering qualifications along 

with relevant Project Management experience to undertake.  CBSI, invites eligible and 

interested Project Management Consulting Firms to indicate their interest in providing the 

service, by submitting an Expression of Interest (EOI). 

 

Interested consultants should visit the CBSI Website at http://www.cbsi.com.sb  or email 

merekali@cbsi.com.sb to obtain further information and Terms of Reference (TOR), or call 

in at the CBSI Head Office at Mud Alley Avenue.  For more enquiries please call the Human 

Resource and Corporate Services department during office hours on telephone 21791, Ext. 

252  

Expressions of Interest can be delivered electronically or submitted at the CBSI reception 

desk, no later than 4.30pm on 8th December 2017. 

 

All submissions must be clearly marked, sealed and addressed to:  

 

“EOI – CBSI HQ EXTENSION 2017” 

The Chief Manager 

Human resources and Corporate Services Department, 

CBSI, 

P.O Box 634, 

Honiara, 

Solomon Islands. 

http://www.cbsi.com.sb/
mailto:merekali@cbsi.com.sb

